
Away resorts would like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for your support 
and selecting Boston West as your golf 
venue of choice.

Upon joining us here at Boston West you 
will have noticed investment already 
being made, including refurbishment of 
our driving range, new mats, tees, balls 
and baskets.

We have also reinstalled Toptracer which 
is part of the Top Golf family, the system 
enables both the serious golfer with ball 
tracking capabilities and also the amateur 
golfer with fun and games for the whole 
family.

We will continue to invest in the golf 
course and endeavour to restore the 
course to its fine condition throughout the 
season. Our dedicated green keepers are 
working tirelessly to restore it…watch this 
space!

Membership numbers are on the rise and 
we will monitor numbers to ensure we 
can accommodate our mixed market of 
golfers whilst guaranteeing adequate tee 
times are available. Should you have any 
friends or colleagues who are considering 

joining please take advantage of our 
referral offer of a free hot drink and bacon 
sandwich (new member must provide 
membership number) 

Exciting times ahead!

A few minor changes are being made to 
make way for an England Golf affiliation, 
this will enable us to provide members 
with regular competitions and access to 
The World Handicap System.

We are also investing in a software system 
to compliment our membership package 
to assist with The World Handicap 
System. This system will be yet another 
benefit to our members providing you 
with the most up to date and reactive 
handicap solution.

With the England Golf affiliation looking 
imminent we would politely ask that 
members follow a few do’s and don’ts :-

DRESS CODE 

NO tracksuits, tracksuit trousers, hoodies 
or sweatshirts.

NO football attire including shirts or kits.

NO sports t-shirts- polo shirts are 
preferable.

Trainers will be allowed and smart jeans 
(no rips)

Please sign in at reception before your 
designated tee time. 

The maximum number of players in a 
group is four, please do not play in any 
more than this.

Please try and help our hard-working 
greenkeepers by replacing divots and 
repairing pitch marks on the green.

In appreciation of your support of 
our facility we will be offering regular 
discounts for members to take advantage 
of on food and beverage, with discounted 
rates in the hotel (subject to availability).

To keep up to date with all the new 
developments and for any offers why 
not join the member’s Boston West Golf 
Members’ Facebook page.

Members’ 
Newsletter

You will also notice that 
prices in the Halfway Hut 

have been reduced, why not 
enjoy a hot drink and bacon 

sarnie?

£4.50
Only



From 2pm every Thursday

Purchase any main from the menu and play for 
only £2.50*

*Golf must be played on the same day as meal was purchased. 
Subject to availability and subject to change at any time.

Twilight golf 

Meet the 
team

Purchase 100 balls from Reception 
and receive a free bacon sandwich 
and hot drink throughout May and 
June.*

Available Monday to Friday  
8am – 12pm 

*�balls need to be purchased between 8am 
and 12pm from Reception to receive the offer.

Driving range 
offer!

Away resorts and its team strive to ensure Boston 
West becomes the best facility in the area. We 
will focus on delivering the very best quality 
of product and service, if you have any golfing 
queries or concerns please do not hesitate to 
contact me.

Many Thanks

Sophie Hunter
Sophie Hunter

Golf Manager & PGA Professional 

sophie.hunter@awayresorts.co.uk | 01205 290 105

Need to refuel?
Westwood’s and Ken’s Bar now serving food 
from 7.30am to 10pm

Adminisation team 
Sydney and Julie

Holiday Home Sales Manager 
John Holsworth

Accommodation team 
Kristine, Mark, and Lorna

Reception team 
Gilly and Liz 

Food & beverage team 
Dan, Charlotte and Liam 

Golf marshals Robby 
and Gordon, Sophie PGA 
professional

Grounds and maintenance 
team

Food & beverage team 
Ben, Holly, Jonno, 
Thea and Orianne 

General Manager 
Donna Brass


